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Dear Parent/Guardian
Arrangements for the Year 10 Examinations

We just wanted to send some supporting information for the summer examinations so that you are able to
prepare your child. The first examination for Year 10 starts on Thursday May 9t and there is lots of
information on Google Classroom to support revision.

We have listed some important information below for your child to follow when they are in each
examination.

Examinations — Important reminders

e Morning examinations begin promptly at 9am. Students will need to go straight to the examination
hall at 8:45am. They do not need to attend morning registration.
It is important that they arrive on time for each exam listed on the individual timetable which has
already been sent out.

« Afternoon examinations begin promptly at 1pm. Students attend the start of period 4 where
teachers will register them and supervise an early dinner. Students will then be escorted to the
examination hall at 12:45pm.

e Hooded jumpers/tops will not be allowed in the examination hall. All Year 10 students will be
expected to be in full school uniform.

« No mobile phones are allowed in the examination hall. These MUST be switched off and
left in bags before entering the examination hall. A student found with a mobile phone/smart
device during an examination will be disqualified from that qualification.

e Students need to come prepared for the examination with the correct equipment in a clear plastic
bag/pencil case.

e Water can be taken into the exam hall, but this will only be allowed in a clear plastic bottle.

We would like to take this opportunity to wish your child every success in the examinations. If we can help
in any way during the next few weeks please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely
ka' 50«7\4«\. - gmp .

Mrs M Ferron-Evans
Headteacher
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